
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 30th September 2022 
 

Parents’ Evenings: Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th October 2022 
 
 

This half-term, there will be an opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher/s to talk about your child’s 
learning, progress and next steps so far in this academic year. These meetings will be held in person in the school hall 
on the above dates.  
 
 

Class Teacher/s 

Reception / Year 1 / Year 2 
Bumble Bee class 

Mrs Cousins and Mrs Aram 

Year 3 / Year 4 
Honey Bee class 

Miss Smith 

Year 5 / Year 6 
Ivy Bee class 

Mrs Sharp and Mrs Johnstone 

 

 
The parent consultations will take place between 3pm and 5.30pm and will last for 10 minutes each.  
 
Please visit, email or call the school office (office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk / 740285) to book your appointment. 
 
 

Many thanks, 
 

Mrs Lennon 
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